Quarterly Business meeting of the Rotary Club of Winters 
Thursday, 9/28/23, 12:10pm at the Buckhorn Restaurant
The meeting started off with a report by Charley Wallace on the finances of the club.  He reported that we have a balance of $13,173 in our account.  A full printout is available on file for members that may want to see it. Cecil Padilla pointed out that we have done an audit annually.  The club appointed Valerie Whitworth and Dan Maguire to do an audit of the account this year.
Club President Rich asked for members to each come up with a “wish” for our club for the rest of the year. This will give us some idea for future direction of the club during the rest of this year.  The following were mentioned by club members:

	Gar
	Each club member bring in as many potential members to experience our club meetings and

	Bob R.
	Have more service projects which will attract more members. That’s what people want in a club.

	Corinne
	Work with other organizations, like St. Vincent De Paul this Thanksgiving, partner with Chamber to bring a Railroad car as an attraction, or helping needy families, like the one that just moved in.

	Jack
	Concurs with the wish for more service projects and to maintain the projects that we have already done.

	Dan
	Have Cecil help with the audit and do more service projects.

	Charley
	Get more Rotarians at Work tee shirts so that we can be have a better presence when we do projects.

	Bruce 
	Do cleanup on the trail by Putah Creek and weed removal.  He will organize when he gets back.

	Valerie
	Do signage at the vernal pool, and would like to have an easy way to get projects started.  Rich noted that Kelly is the Service Chair, so members should start there to get one started.

	David
	Resurrect the Rotary Reads program at Waggoner.  This needs to be organized.

	Woody
	Resurrect the Student of the Month—which is already in motion.  Also, would like to see a restoration of pride in membership, i.e. better attendance, participation, and sense of prestige of being a member.

	Cecil
	Would like to see members come to meetings more often.  We have members that pay to be a member but don’t show up.

	Chris Jones
	Do more social events.  Chris will be planning some this year.

	Mike 
	See more engagement in club projects and activities.

	Bob Schultz
	Another way to increase membership is by having great programs.  He asks that members inform him of good speakers that are available.

	Janice 
	Service projects seem scattered and last-minute.  Maybe each member could organize a project and be in charge of planning, promoting, and getting people to participate.

	Rich
	Wishes for more engagement with our Interact members. Maybe do projects with them.

	
	


	 
